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May 2020 

This opening page to the OSU Emeriti Association Newsletter serves two  purposes:   To 
provide links to the current newsletter and to provide important Emeriti Association 
announcements. 
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From the President: Michael Lorenz 

I trust that you are staying safe and healthy. The Council recently approved a 
recommendation from the Executive Committee to cancel all face-to-face meetings of the 
Association until September. We will assess the COVID-19 situation in late July and study 
recommendations for large-group meetings. 

New members of our association are Mike and Mary Woods (Couple Life members) and 
Janet and William Cole (Couple Annual members). In addition, six members renewed their 
membership. 

We will continue to conduct business of the association via e-mail; and thanks to Zane’s 
efforts, the newsletter will keep you up to date on our activities. 

Stay safe! 

In Memory 
 

 Kenneth Wade, 11-11-2019 
 

New Members 
 

 Janet Cole        William Cole 
 Mike Woods        Mary Woods 
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Announcements 
 

2020 Emeriti Association Directory:  The electronic files for the 2020 Directory have 
been transmitted to the printer selected to produce the directory, which means the 
directory should be ready for mailing to Emeriti Association members within a few days.  
The address used for mailing will be the one the Emeriti Association office has on file for 
each member.  The directory is comprised of two main sections:  Information about the 
association, names of members filling key positions, general information about the 
association, retiree benefits information, the past president’s message, and a list of our 
members who passed away in 2019.  Also included is a roster of our members, including 
their phone number and mailing address.  It is important that members keep the 
Association office informed of changes in their e-mail address as well as their mailing 
address.  Phone Number:  405-744-5263; E-Mail Address:  emeriti@okstate.edu 
 
Reminders: 
 

1. If you wish to prepare an article for an upcoming newsletter, please contact 
Zane Quible at zquible@okstate.edu to request guidelines.  The four 
categories of articles are Spotlight on a New Member, Spotlight on a Long-
Time Member, A Retirement Activity, and An Interesting Trip.  All articles that 
appear in the OSU Emeriti Association Newsletter are written by members. 

 
2. If you have recently received an award, an honor, recognition, or an 

appointment to a board, committee, or commission, or had a book or article 
published, please send the information to Zane Quible at the e-mail address 
listed above. 

 
3. If you have recently changed your e-mail address or mailing address, please 

send the changes to the Emeriti Association Office at emeriti@okstate.edu .  
 
Link to May 2020 OSU Emeriti Association Newsletter  
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